
File No. 20-1178-S3 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the redeployment of the Therapeutic Van Pilot 
Program (Pilot) serving the Harbor Area to a more operationally advantageous facility. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. DIRECT the City Administrative Officer (CAO), with the assistance of the Los Angeles Police 
Department (LAPD) and the Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) to use the Pilot to test creating 
some kind of direct communications link between responders and LAPD / LAFD. 
 

2. DIRECT the LAPD to do an audit of 9-1-1 call notes to give more insight into what is going on 
with these calls and which ones should be diverted. 
 

Fiscal Impact Statement:  The LAFD reports that the fiscal impact is undetermined.  An estimate for 
required electrical modification was not available at the time the LAFD report was prepared.  Neither the 
CAO nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has prepared a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 24, 2023, your Public Safety Committee considered a report from the 
Board of Fire Commissioners (Board) relative to the redeployment of the Therapeutic Van Pilot Program 
serving the Harbor Area to a more operationally advantageous facility. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee approved the amended the Board 
recommendations as detailed above.  This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
McOSKER:   YES 
PARK:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
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